
This Week @LP 

 

 

Our international leadership students hosted an amazing Multicultural Fair today! 

 “Night of Theatre”, Thursday December 8th, 7pm, in The Lambrick Studio. 

 

Happy Thursday Lambrick Families, 

The school has been abuzz all week with a lot of student lead activities & events!  The food drive wraps 

up tomorrow so please send any donations you have with your child tomorrow. Our community 

leadership students braved the cold last night to canvass the neighborhood to collect food for the 

Mustard Seed last night - Over 1000lbs of food was collected! 

  



Last night, student co-presidents Marran Dodds & Nathan Clark joined the LP team in meeting with the 

grade 8 parents at Gordon Head Middle School. Thank you to Marran & Nathan for being such 

wonderful ambassadors for our school! 

Thank you to students & staff for donating cash today to raise over $500 for Angel Gifts for Our Place.  

These funds will be used to purchase 50 gifts for homeless Victorians. 

It looks like we may be getting SNOW overnight tonight. Please check the School District Website 

(https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/inclement-weather-notifications/) & The LP Twitter feed for any 

information about school closure. 

Coming Up: 

 Sr. Girls’ Basketball are hosting a tournament next Friday December 9th & Saturday December 

10th 

 Grad Winter Formal, Wed. Dec. 14th at the Beach House Restaurant, Information: 

https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/student-info/grad2017/ 

 Winter Concert, Thursday December 15th, 7pm in The Lambrick Studio. 

 Santa’s Breakfast for students on Friday December 16th. 

 Lambrick Park’ 40th Celebration!  Events planned for Lambrick Park Alumni: 

 Alumni Pub night at the Yates Street Tap House, December 23rd, 7pm 

 Lambrick Park’s 40th Anniversary Welcome Back Barbeque, Friday May 5th, 5-

10pm. More details to come. Please share & save the date! 

The Lambrick Open House is scheduled for Tuesday January 17th, from 7-8:30pm. Please share 

this information with anyone in your network who may be considering Lambrick for their child 

next year! Also, in order to for students and teachers to prepare for the open house, we will 

have an early dismissal that day @ 12:05pm. 

Thank you! 

 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/inclement-weather-notifications/
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